
City of Palm Springs 
Department of Planning Services 

3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way• Palm Springs, California 92262 
Tel: (760) 323-8245 • Fax: (760) 322-8360 • Web: www.palmspringsca.gov 

November 22, 2022 

Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
Safety Element Review 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento, CA 94244-2460 

RE: City of Palm Springs Safety Element Review Request 

Dear Board of Forestry and Fire Protection, 

The City of Palm Springs is requesting review of the updated 2022 General. Plan Safety 
Element under Section 65302.5 of the California Government Code. The attached 
element and assessment review tool were completed by the City's General Plan update 
team, in coordination with the City's concurrent update of the Housing Element as 
required by Section 65302(9)(6) of the Government Code. 

Please let us know if you require any additional information or have any concerns 
regarding this submittal. Feel free to contact me directly at 760-323-8245, or at 
christopher.hadwin@palmspringsca.gov if you have any questions or would like to 
discuss this inquiry. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Hadwin 
Director of Planning Services 


